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The Department of Communicative English organised a special lecture titled  Cinema, Fiction and 

History in February 2018 in collaboration with the Department of English. The lecture was 
delivered by Srijit Mukherjee and was followed by an interactive session. The Department also 
participated in the annual exhibition and presented installations on the theme, Radio and its 

evolution, followed by discussions, quiz games and mock live radio shows. The Department went 
on a picnic to Nirala Resort, Deulti, Howrah in December 2018. The students of the department 

have participated in MUN organised by Presidency University, IIFT and The Bhawanipore 
Gujarati Educational Society. They have participated in street plays at Jadavpur University. They 
have participated in several other debates, fashion shows and dance competitions and won prizes.  

The students of the department organised a Teacher's Day Celebration. The students have also 
organised Farewell and Freshers' Welcome. Additionally, students have participated in various 

extra-curricular events representing the college on several platforms. The students have performed 
within-the-classroom skits from time to time along with debate and impromptu speaking sessions.  
 

 

 


